
Class 3 Newsletter 

           Autumn Term – 15th October 2021 

This Week 

We have had a very busy week this week in Class 3. On Monday 

we enjoyed a visit from Songs of Identity, a group put together 

by Lancashire Heritage Trust to spread the word about diversity 

and belonging through the mediums of song, dance and story. It 

was excellent and we all really enjoyed the time. We have also 

had the Fire Service in to school, who taught the children about 

the importance of Fire Plans and smoke alarms. Ask your child to 

tell you about it if they haven’t already. We also had six members 

of our class represent school in an Inter School Mini Skills 

competition this week. Well done to you all for trying hard and 

shining brightly. We are sad to be saying goodbye this week to 

Ryan, our Tag Rugby coach, who has led six sessions of training – 

it has been fab! 

Our Courageous Advocate last week 

was…… William Tyndale 

William had a talent for learning 

languages.Instead of burying his 

talent, he worked hard to develop it 

and use it for God. 

What talent has God given you? 

How will you use it? 

Celebration   

Well done to the winners of our certificates 

last Friday, Myles, Chloe and Tom - 

you have all shone your lights brightly 

and we are really proud of you all. 

Joy – Mia for always having a gorgeous smile and making 

us all feel happy! 

Star Writer – Darcie for having beautiful presentation and 

handwriting – your books are beautiful! 

Super Work – Mylow for having a great attitude in school 

this week. Mylow has challenged himself really well in 

Maths – keep up the good work! 

Our Christian Value for this week has been 

JOY 
   

 

 

 

 

 

Our hearts were full of joy last Friday when we had our special 

Harvest Celebration Day to raise money for the Mosamaria 
Trust. We managed to raise over £350 which is fantastic and will 
enable us to fund a bike and/or a new router for the project. 
Thank you so much for your kind donations.  
 

Key Dates 

Please note: it is Class 3 Open Door on a Monday 

afternoon – 3.20pm – 3.40pm. Please feel free to come 

and have a chat and see our classroom. 

 

Thursday 21st October – Whole School Nasal Vaccinations 

 

Friday 22nd October – Break Up for Half Term – 3.15pm 

 

Tuesday 2nd November – School re-opens @8.45am 

 

Monday 15th November – Odd Socks Day to mark the 

beginning of Anti-Bullying Week 

Next Week 

We are drawing to the end of our first half term and we are 

definitely all ready for a break. I am thrilled to say that the 

children have made great progress in the time that they 

have been back at school – their learning behaviour has 

really improved and they are definitely gelling together as a 

whole class group. 

Next week we will continue our book, The Tin Forest, which 

we have been learning Off By Heart this week. The children 

will be thinking about character and setting. As the finale to 

our DT topic on food, the children will be having a party 

with their own made products! If your child has not yet 

brought in their 3D meal on a plate which was this half 

term’s homework project, please send it into school next 

week. 

Have a wonderful half term break! 

 



 


